

Selectmen's Meeting Town of Bowdoin, Maine 04-12-21

A true record is recorded:

Present were: Marc Bernier Deb Marquis Michelle Keleher

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance

Administrative:

➤ Signed A/P Warrants and Journal Entries

Other Business:

The Request for Proposals for Auditing Services were due 4/12/21 at 6:00pm. At 6:30pm Susan Ferris, Deputy Town Clerk opened the bid from RHR Smith & Company. RHR Smith & Company were the only submittal, four Request for Proposals were sent out. Deb Marquis will be notifying them to let them know they were selected.

The Selectmen worked on finalizing the Warrant for the Town meeting to be sent to the Printer.

The Selectmen and Clyde Cavender, Assessor discussed the proposed Certified Ratio for current year and next year.

Adjournment at 7:30pm, Marc made a motion to adjourn, Deb seconded the vote, it was unanimous and meeting adjourned.